
	

Meet our newest Dilston arrivals. They are so cute and loved by both staff 
and students already. They don’t have names yet but Helen, our animal 

care tutor, is running a naming competition at college so they will be 
named very soon. The lambs are only a couple of weeks old and need 

feeding a few times each day by bottle and feeding bucket. Our students 
that enjoy animal care sessions really enjoy feeding them, cleaning their 

pen out and giving and receiving lots of cuddles.
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